Serial: 4794 23 Sept. 53

Mr. Charles S. Weaver Office of the Assistant Secretary of Defense (R/D) The Pentagon

Dear Mr. Weaver:

The next meeting of the Mational Security Agency Scientific Advisory Board will be held at 1000, on 15-16 October 1953 at the Maval Security Station.

At this time, the report of the Special Study Group will be formally submitted for approval by the Board. In view of your membership in the Group, and of your very valuable contributions to its product, you are cordially invited to attend this meeting of the Board.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM P. FRIEDMAN Executive Secretary NSA Scientific Advisory Board

cc: AG C/S S/ASST

Memo for Record: Invitation to attend next NSASAB mtg which will present the report of the Special Study Group for approval of the Board. Mr. Weaver contributed materially to the report.

E.B. Young/00T/60493